
 
 

 

 

We are very happy to inform that our students Dishant Zaveri, a final year 

student of Computer Engineering and Vansh Damania, Third Year CSE(ICB) 

student, were part of "Enemies of Syntax" in the PENTATHON, a prestigious 48
th

 

national cybersecurity event in India. Amongst 5000 teams, they clinched the 

14
th

 position during the screening round.  

 

The event was organized by National Critical Information Infrastructure 

Protection Center (NCIIPC), the All India Council of Technical Education (AICTE), 

and the Ministry of Education’s Innovation Cell (MIC). 

 

Their stellar performance secured them a spot in the 48 hours second stage held 

in Noida from April 2
nd

 to 4
th

 2024. There, they showcased their skills and 

determination, ultimately achieving an impressive 7
th

 place nationwide. 

 

 
 

Hearty congratulations Dishant and Vansh & Best of luck for the future 

endeavours. 

 

 

 

 

Dr. Hari Vasudevan 

(Principal) 


